
CHARACTER BREAKDOWN

BEECROFT 

Beecroft is shrinking... well, he thinks he is, this is on 
account of the bouts of psychosis that he suffers. These are 
attributed to the abuses from the harshness of this world, 
addiction and the chemical administration that is 
ritualistically delivered to him by his boss, Melanie. 

He is an addict. A slave to synthetic weed, whisky, 
mescaline, high powered blotter acid, heroine, crack cocaine, 
amyl and caffeine. 

Aside from the occasional outbursts of paranoid aggression 
and hatred, he is actually a nice guy. When he is not 
indisposed, he reads blog posts from the Free-Thinkers, he 
whittles wilderness dioramas from soapstone and communicates 
to friends through a clandestine network. NOTE: He is later 
diagnosed with Morgellon’s Disease, which explains why he 
feels as though he is shrinking. 

MELANIE 

Melanie is a psychopath. She rules these parts; she is the 
boss, she’s the priest and owns the police. She has been 
called Melanie the Malevolent but don't be caught saying it, 
or you'll be thrown into a kind of a purgatory for the 
living. 

Melanie’s punitive measures may include; carrying out her 
wanton deeds, taxidermy, data entry and odd jobs within the 
walls of her vast empire. 

She is one of the many barons of this world and her madness 
makes her stand out from the rest. At face value, she is 
beautiful, still and calm, but underneath, she is a tempest 
of hate and retribution. Regardless, Melanie has been 
venerated by her peers on account of her savage business 
tactics, killer instinct and cut throat attitude.

HAILEY

Hailey is a key member of The Free-Thinkers, a collective of 
societal hopefuls whose mission is to repair the atmosphere, 
socially and physically, through agriculture, humour, 
diversity, education and the dissemination of unbiased 
empirical research.

Hailey frequently puts on stage shows by Shakespeare, Sarah  
Kane, Ibsen, Samuel Beckett and the likes. These take place 
at their secret lair which is deep underground.


